

Allenwood PTG Newsletter

January 2021

HAPPY NEW YEAR DRAGONS!

We are ringing in 2021 with an exciting calendar. Join us at our 1st PTG meeting of the year on Thursday, January 21st, at 7pm via Zoom as we discuss our upcoming events. Stay up to date on all Allenwood information through our PTG website www.awptg.org, our Facebook page, Allenwood Elementary School—PTG, and the "Remind App" (simply text 81010 with the message @allenwood.)

January Events

- ◆ Do you like to cook? Play bingo? Then the Creative Cooking Challenge is for you. Our January Family Fun event is a free event for all Allenwood students. Go to www.awptg.org, print out the Bingo board, complete 5 squares in a row for a cooking bingo, and email your board with pictures of what you made to cooking@awptg.org by January 28th. All completed bingo boards will be entered into a raffle to win a cooking— themed gift basket and featured on the PTG website and Facebook page. Questions? Email lgalok@awptg.org.
- Allenwood Yearbook! \$33.00 per hardcover book includes large full color pages and candid photos. Books are for sale ONLINE ONLY now thru 2/20/21. Orders with personalization are due 1/29/21. NEW!! For all graduating 5th graders, family and friends can purchase a keepsake ad to be printed in the book. Ads start at \$35.00 and can be created and purchased directly on the yearbook site. Visit: http://www.tinyurl.com/awYB20-21. When ordering please include your teacher's last name in the homeroom field. Do not include Mrs., Mr., etc or a homeroom number. Questions? Email mwells0623@yahoo.com or kcoman@awptg.org
- ◆ The <u>Spring Spirit Wear Sale is 1/18-1/29.</u> Both winter and spring items will be available. Visit www.awptg.org to purchase your gear. This is the last sale of the school year. Merchandise will arrive in February. Questions? Email Ichasinov@awptg.org or cklunder@att.net.
- ◆ Calling all chocolate lovers! Our Gertrude Hawk fundraiser is a sweet way to earn Allenwood 50% of sales all sales. <u>This sale is</u> <u>completely ONLINE 1/25-2/22 and FREE SHIPPING is available</u>. A flyer will be emailed later this month with order details. Questions? Email mroarty14@gmail.com.



JANUARY

- 8 Cooking Challenge begins
- 18 School Closed
- 18 Spirit Wear Sale begins
- 21 PTG Meeting, 7pm
- 25 Gertrude Hawk Sale begins
- 28 Cooking Challenge entries due
- 29 Allenwood Spirit Day
- 29 Customized Yearbook Orders due
- 29 Spirit Wear Orders due

FEBRUARY

- 15 School Closed
- 20 Online Yearbook orders due
- 22 Online Gertrude Hawk orders due

Volunteer Spotlight

Special thanks to Anna Vella for organizing a successful Blanket and Towel Drive. In addition, thank you to all our families who have donated to our community events



Financial Report

this season.

Over \$8,000.00 was raised from our Fall Fundraising efforts that will benefit PTG sponsored activities and events. Visit the PTG website at www.awptg.org for a full financial report of all our sponsored Fall events.